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Route 40 Elementary School Closure Advisory Presentation and Public Hearing 
 
This is a Reminder from the GCPS Central Office regarding the upcoming school closure advisory presentation and 
public hearing for Route 40 Elementary. The School Closure Advisory Committee will present to the Superintendent 
of Schools and the Board of Education, then will make its recommendation on the school’s future status. This will take 
place on Wednesday, March 8, 2023, beginning at 6:00 p.m., in the school cafeteria. The public will then have the 
opportunity to share their views orally or may do so ahead of time in writing. Written comments must be received by 
4:00 p.m. on Friday, March 3, 2023, and may be mailed to the Central Office: 
Garrett County Public Schools 
Attn: Public Relations Office  
40 South Second Street 
Oakland, MD 21550,  
or emailed to public.info@gcps.net. 
Questions or concerns pertaining to either meeting may be directed to the Public Relations Office at 301.334.8931 or 
public.info@gcps.net. 
 


